
Ottershaw Neighbourhood Forum 

Steering Committee Minutes  4th March 2021. 

In attendance: Carl Mann, Thomas Gundacker, Bob Oliver, Brian Williams, Hannah Lane, 

Julie Last, Jim Nichol, malcolm Cressey, Mike Freshney 

Apologies were received from Nigel Eastment. Malcolm Cressey left the meeting after about 

half an hour for another appointment. 

The minutes of the meeting on 25th February were approved. 

The meeting welcomed Jon Dowty and Leani of Oneillhomer Planning Consultants.  

 In this initial meeting of the SG with the Neighbourhood Planning Consultants, a 

presentation was given, and discussion held regarding the overall scoping of the 

neighbourhood Planning Project. 

It was concluded with Jon Dowty confirming that he would produce a report and set out 

next stages. It was agreed that SG members would provide any further comments to Bob 

Oliver for conveying to Jon and Leani. 

A further meeting will be convened in due course. 

The date of the next meeting is 11th March 2021 at 7.00pm. 


